


Southern Station 

Request to Provide New Entrance Door at Lower Level 

 

We are request to reestablish an entrance that was originally the entrance to the baggage area for the 

station.  We were not able to find any photos or drawings showing what the entrance looked like 

originally, but we do know from the floor plans that this was the entrance.  The entry will become the 

primary entrance for the winery which will occupy the space in the half of the lower floor.  We intend to 

go back with the same transom design as that of the main entrance on the bridge.  The height of the 

main entry is 14’6” and the height of the lower entry is 12’4”.  We propose to make the doors at the 

new entrance 7’ in height as opposed to the doors at the upper level entry which are 9’.  The width of 

the opening is the same and our intention is to maintain the same trim pattern and sidelights as that of 

the upper entry. 

 











 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 


